
June 5, 2024

Dear Lake Country School Families,

As our school year ends today and our summer begins, I would like to express how proud I am of our student's achievements
and accomplishments here at Lake Country School. These would not be possible without your support and dedication.

Reflecting on the past school year, we have had some great challenges, but also memories and exciting events to look back
on: our school musical Finding Nemo, band, choir, and music concerts, 5K Pet Show, Three Piggy Opera, Weather Wizard of
Oz, American Salute, National History Day, to name a few. Our students enjoyed all of these activities. Our year ended with a
wonderful eighth-grade graduation ceremony and PTO Field Day.

A huge thank you to the parents who have contributed in ways small, big, and beyond imagination! Thank you for the
partnership between home and school. We appreciate all that you do each and every day for our school and our children! Our
community's passion and strength make our school a special place for our children.

As we approach the end of the year, we want to take some time to look back on the past year and celebrate our
accomplishments. We are also taking this opportunity to assess where we can improve for the upcoming school year. We are
eagerly planning and preparing for the new school year, filled with excitement and optimism.

As we say goodbye to our graduating and non-returning students, we extend best wishes as they embark on the next phase of
their academic journey.To our departing teachers and staff, we extend our deepest gratitude for their dedication and hard work
in serving our school community. Their contributions have made a lasting impact, and we are truly grateful for their commitment
to excellence.

● 7th grade teacher, Micki Matel
● 6th grade teacher, Ellen Hurtgen
● 6th grade teacher, Connor McGee
● 2nd grade teacher, Jennifer Kumlien
● 1st grade teacher, Ann McCormick
● Stay & Play Teacher, Laura Jimenez

● Stay & Play Teacher, Samantha Eastman
● Special Education Aide, Samantha Rydzik
● Special Education Aide, Lisa Klind
● Recess Aide, Nicole Schroeder
● Receptionist/Health Room, Michelle Howard
● District Secretary, Nicole Brown

We are grateful for the dedication and contribution of these teachers and staff at Lake Country School. We wish them all the
best in their future endeavors.

Have a safe and fun-filled summer! See you next year!

Warm Wishes,
Chad E. Schraufnagel


